Hunloke Park Primary School

Lodge Drive, Wingerworth, Chesterfield, Derbyshire S42 6PT

Tel. 01246 276831

Email: info@hunlokepark.derbyshire.sch.uk



Headteacher: Julie Cadman

Deputy Headteacher: Jenny Murphy

Dear Applicant,

Thank you for expressing an interest in the post of Headteacher at Hunloke Park Primary School. The vacancy has arisen as our current Headteacher is retiring after over 11 very successful years.

Our school ethos is routed in positively educating and preparing children to become self-motivated, independent learners and respectful citizens of the future.

At Hunloke Park Primary School we hope to show our children that learning is exciting. We work hard to provide our children with a well-rounded education that has its basis on a wide ranging and varied curriculum and lots of varied experiences to enrich their learning. Our motto is 'we like to work hard and play hard'. We pride ourselves on being a very inclusive school and our dedicated Teachers, Teaching Assistants, Support Staff, Friends of Hunloke and Governors work hard as a team to inspire all our children to reach their potential in a safe, happy and caring environment.

At our last OFSTED inspection in February 2014, we were rated 'Good' and we are continually working towards becoming an 'Outstanding' school.

We value our close community links to the Parish Church and Council.

We are looking to appoint a dedicated and enthusiastic Headteacher to continue and build upon our success, whilst driving the school forward to meet future challenges.

We hope that you are interested in applying for the post of Headteacher at our school and would invite you to visit us.

Yours faithfully,

Catherine Dale
Chair of Governors
Hunloke Park Primary School











